
 

It was so lovely to see everyone back in school this week aŌer the February break. The children have come back full of enthu-
siasm and there has been some excellent learning going on. I have seen some fantasƟc wriƟng from lots of children this week.  

In worship today, we launched our next value compeƟƟon which ids to design a logo for our Hope value. 

We enjoyed the story of Daniel in the Lion’s Den and Giraffes Can’t Dance which both showed how hope helped in challenging 
Ɵmes. We also shared the images below for inspiraƟon. I look forward to seeing some more amazing entries from the chil-
dren. 

Don’t forget World Book Day next Thursday. The children are already planning their ouƞits and we are busy planning some 
fun book-based acƟviƟes for the day. 

Wishing you all a sunshine filled and happy weekend, 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Power 

  

 

 

 

 

Next Thursday is World Book Day and here at Flushing 
we are asking the children and staff to dress up as a 
character from their favourite book. 

The children can come into school dressed in 
their costume not school uniform on that day. 

Time to put your thinking caps on………….  

NEWSLETTER 
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WEEK COMMENCING: 28th February 2025 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 

 

 

Reminder that Dolphins are going to the MariƟme Muse-
um and the Art Gallery on Wednesday 5th March.  They 
will need to be dropped off at the MariƟm Museum at 
9.50 not the school and will need collecƟng 
from the Art Gallery at 3p.m.  

REMINDER  
Thursday 6th March 



  Next Wednesday is ST Pirans day so we will be having a 
change to the menu, instead of Roast it will be pasty.  Unfor-
tunately I cannot change it on Parent pay.  So if you want 
your child to have a meat pasty, choose the roast meat op-
Ɵon, cheese pasty choose the Quorn opƟon.  The other op-
Ɵons will only be jacket potatoes.   

On Thursday we will be having our normal roast. 

Reminder change to menu for Wednesday and Thursday 

 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 

 

 

On the 10th and 11th March we will be holding our parents 
meeƟngs.   Please call into the office to book an appointment. 
The appointment are 10 minutes long. 

 

Due to Miss Mitchell (Starfish) being off sick her meeƟngs will 
be held later in the term. 

Parents Evening 

Pancake Party 



“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 


